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Friday 26th January 2024 
 
Dear Parents / Carers,  
 
On Wednesday 31st January, we will be holding a ‘Bedtime story’ day in Nursery.    
The children can come to Nursery in their pyjamas and bring in their favourite 
teddy/soft toy. Throughout the day the children will be read to by different staff 
from around the school and they will be learning all about healthy bedtime 
routines. Together staff will be talking about their favourite stories and their own 
memories of bedtime stories from when they were children.  
 
We hope that events like this become special memories for your children to cherish 
but also help to raise the importance of having the special bonding time of a 
bedtime story, to wind down to before they go to sleep.  
 
We look forward to seeing you in your cosy pyjamas on Wednesday 31st January.  
 
Thank you for your continued support.  
 
The Nursery Team. 
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